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Dear Parents and Carers, 
First of all we want to say a huge thank you to the parents that came to hear the talk given by the Breck 
Foundation on Wednesday.  It was fantastic that you were there to hear the important messages about online 
grooming that Lorin LaFave gave.  We have lots of links on our website under the parents tab to support you with 
this difficult issue and report any suspicions you have.  We will be running a ‘No Tech for Breck’ day in February to 
continue to address this as part of our ongoing e-safety curriculum.  Please look out for further details.  
In other news this week, Year 3 and 4 have been transported back to Roman times and we have seen huge mosaics 
of a Roman soldier and Boudicca being created.  These look great and we can’t wait to display them in the school! 
We also watched a really catchy song being performed in Walnut class which helped to learn the Roman numeral 
rules.  The only problem is we now can’t stop humming it! 
We met with some representatives of the housing department at Basildon Council this week and arranged a drop-
in advice session at the school where you will be able to get help and support with all of your housing issues.  We 
will let you know dates and times as soon as we have them.  
Have a restful and safe weekend. 
Mrs Chudleigh and Mrs Coggin   

 

House Point Winners 

Here are the results from last week: 

1st Sir Mo Farah (Yellow)  603 

2nd Ellie Simmonds (Blue)  554 

3rd Sir Steve Redgrave (Red)  511 

4th Dame Jessica Ennis Hill 

(Green)  

510  

 
Well done to everyone in Yellow group who 
enjoyed 10 minutes extra play on Thursday! 

Attendance 

 

This week our attendance is  

96% 
Well done, but let’s see if we can 

improve this next week! 

 

 
  

Asda Food Donation 

We would like to say a very big ‘Thank You’ to Asda 

who very kindly donated several shopping bags full 

of bread, cereals and spreads to our Breakfast Club 

this week.   

Asda will also put Briscoe Primary School on their 

in- store token board, so please make sure you 

collect your Green Token every time you shop in 

Asda and add it to Briscoe’s board. 

 

 

 

The Breck Foundation 

Thank you to Lorin LaFave, our supportive 

parents and the members of staff who braved 

the nasty weather on Wednesday evening, to 

attend the talk to raise awareness of how to play 

and socialise safely whilst using the internet.   

If you have been a victim of online abuse, or you 

are worried about somebody else, report your 

concerns using the CEOP (Child Exploitation and 

Online Protection) button. 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Great attendance this week from Chestnut Class with an amazing 99%!  They will have Buddy Bear in 

their classroom this week.  The following children have supported the whole school attendance by 

being here 100% with no lates.  Well done to all of you! 

Orchard: 

 

Nursery: 

 

Holly 1: 

 

Holly 2: 

Beech: 

Cherry:   

 

Elm: 

Rowan:      

 

Aspen: 

 
Chestnut:   
 

 

Walnut:   
 

Ash: 

 

Oak:   

Lime:  

  

 

Ralph, Rogan, Darcie, Teo, Ellie, Isabella, Lenny, Archie, Evie-Rae, Ysabella, Kayden, Patrick, 

Tilly, Jayda, Elijah, Riley, Scarlett-Jean, Freddy 

 

Bobby, Antonia, Jessica, Denis, Robbie, Amelia, Eddie, Jacob, Lilly-Anne, Esmay, Lia, Hudson, 

Sebastian, Violet, Alice, Harrison, Ronnie, Melody, Scarlett, Evie, Billy, Emily, Kida, Erik, 

Leighton, Sienna-Jane, Ralphie 

 

Alexis, Mylee-Mae, Isabelle, Jaylee, Alicia, Rio, Ayla, Taylor, Matteo, Patryk, George, Riley, 

Freddie, Brooklyn 

 

Cerys-Jade, Aela-Rae, Hudson, Freddy, Darcie, Mollie, Billy, Courtney, Lily, David, Faith, Riley, 

Evie, Joshua, Caiden 

 

Melissa-Maria, Gabriella, Evie, Ellie, Jack, Lottie, Alexandru, Michael K, Michael M, Owen, 

Chase, Thalia, Olly, Archie, Alfie 

 

Jackson, Billy, Evelyn, Molly, Maimoona, Corey, Amelia, Kyle, Mabel, Skye, Isabelle, Sophie-

Maria, Maisy-Jai, Mason, Kaleb, Caleb, 

 

Joshua, Emily, Greta, Kyra, Cerys, Kiera-Leigh, Teddy, Jessica, Darren, Kenzy, Miley-Rose, 

Jaiden 

 

Naomi, Max, Kolbey, Kathryn, Riley, Harrison, Miley, Teddy, Lexi, Sabrina, Antoni, Warwick, 

Amoie, Jenna 

 

Anya, Olivia, Sky, Vanessa, Jennifer, Lewis, Iustin, Fearne, Kerrie, Kaya-Louise, Emily, Arian, 

Martie, Logan, Matthew, Eve, Simon, Joey, Jordan, Filip 

 

Roberto, Ellie-Anne, Marijus, Phoebe, Angelisia, Amy, Clayton, Stephany, Eddie, Jayden, 

Naomi, McKenzie, Vanessa, Lexus, Neecie, Harley-Joe, Tilly, Hayden, Kieran, Faith, Brooke, 

Ronny, Bailey, Jack 

 

Hayden, Robson, Lacey, Chloe, Tiffany, Lacie, Lilly, Anthony, Reef, Allison, Perla, Zack, Lenny, 

Maddie, Riley, Olivia, Josiephine, Daisy, Justinas, Lily, Christopher 

 

Ellie-May, Roman, Zac, Christopher, Charlea, Aidan, Ruby, Brooke, Rae, Charlie, Freddie, 

Anne, Zoe, Dylan, Kyle, Darius 

 

Lexi-Louise, Denisa, Melissa, Oliver, Cameron, Rhys, Charley, Ebrima, Callie, Riannah, Toma, 

Jayden, David, Casey, Aleisha 

 

Daniel, Kelsie, Kayleigh, Marli, Madison, Casey, Henrique, Ella, Kai, Cody, Zachary, Reece, 

Myron, Train, Rosie-Grace, Maizie, Mitchell, Grazvydas, Oliver, Presley Liam 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Anti-Bullying Ambassador’s Award 

 

Congratulations to Amelia in Cherry class who was 

awarded this week’s ‘Good Friend’ certificate for 

being kind and helpful to other children in the 

playground at break and lunch times. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Briscoe’s Stars   

Holly 1 Mylee, Harry, Ronnie 

Holly 2 Freddy, Adele, Lexie 

Beech Owen, Archie, Thalia 

Cherry Sophie, Caleb, Isabelle 

Elm Kyra, Emily, Greta 

Rowan Teddy, Kye, Warwick 

Aspen Kaya, Jack, Leyland 

Chestnut Ronny, Clayton, Jayden 

Walnut Lacey B, Brooke M B, Justinas 

Ash Ruby, Harvey, Zoe 

Oak Callie, Liam, Melissa 

Lime Archie, Marli, Grazvydas 

 

N u m b e r   D a y 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in their Number Day, 

Dress up for Digits  on Friday 2nd February 2018.   

We would like the children to come into school wearing an item of clothing with 

a number on it (football shirt, cap or even a onesie!).  We are asking for a 

suggested donation of 50p per child, and we’d love everyone in the school to 

take part in this special event.  Throughout the day the children will take part in 

lots of different maths activities in their classes. 

All monies raised will go towards helping fund the vital services of the NSPCC 

such as ChildLine - the helpline that’s always there for children and young people 

whatever their problem or concern. 

PE Kits 

Please make sure that your child has 

a full PE kit in school every day.   

PE is part of the National Curriculum 

and, unless there is a medical 

reason, ALL children must take part. 

Drumming Assemblies 

Due to the popularity of our Drumming 

Assemblies, we have decided to hold them for 

one Year Group at a time, each half term.   

On Friday 2nd February at 11.00 am Year 2 

pupils would love their parents to come along 

and listen to what they have learned. 

Cody and Grazvydas have awarded Mrs Herring a Responsibility Certificate for 

ensuring that everybody is aware of the importance of good school attendance. 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

 

Briscoe Restaurant Winter Menu – Week 1 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Red 
(meat) 

Chicken curry 
served with 

vegetable rice 
 

Cottage Pie served with 
green beans 

 
Roast beef & yorkshire 

pudding served with 
roast potatoes, 

seasonal vegetables 
and gravy 

 

Chicken and sweet 
tomato pasta served 

with peas 
 

Cod fish fingers served 
with oven chips and 

baked beans 
 
 

Green 
(veg) 

Vegetable & 
chickpea curry 

served with 
vegetable rice 

 
 

Quorn cottage pie served 
with green beans 

 
 
 

Cheese & tomato 
wholemeal quiche 
served with roast 

potatoes, seasonal 
vegetables and gravy 

 

Quorn and sweet 
tomato pasta served 

with peas 
 
 
 

Cheese & vegetable 
puff served with oven 

chips and baked beans 
 
 

Yellow 
Jacket Potato 

served with various 
fillings 

Jacket Potato served 
with various fillings 

Jacket Potato served 
with various fillings 

Jacket Potato served 
with various fillings J 

Jacket Potato served 
with various fillings 

Dessert 

Fresh fruit 
Organic yoghurt 
Apple Crumble & 

custard 

Fresh fruit 
Organic yoghurt 

Chocolate Brownie 

Fresh Fruit 
Organic yoghurt 

Cookie 

Fresh fruit 
Organic yoghurt 

Sultana sponge  & 
Custard 

Fresh fruit 
Organic yoghurt 

Ice cream pot 

w/c – 29
th

 January, 26
th

 February, 19
th

 March 

Wholemeal bread and a selection of salads available every day. Fresh water is available daily. Meals cost £2; all payments must be in a sealed, 

named envelope.  Children in Reception, Y1 and Y2 are entitled to a universal free meal      

Executive Headteacher:  Mrs D Rogan   OBE                                                                        Briscoe Primary School & Nursery 
Heads of School:  Mrs T Chudleigh & Mrs N Coggin                                                                                                                               Felmores End 
@HEARTSTrust                                                                                                                                                                 Pitsea, Basildon.  SS13 1PN                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
www.heartsacademytrust.co.uk                   01268 727751 

                                                                                                                                                                                                         www.hearts-briscoe.uk                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Dates for your Diary 

Fri 2nd Feb Art Workshop at Wickford Church of England Infant School (9.30 - 11.45 am) 

Fri 2nd Feb NSPCC  Number Day - Dress up for Digits - wear an item of clothing with a number on it  

Fri 2nd Feb Drumming Assembly - Elm and Rowan classes - parents welcome 

Mon 5th Feb Year 6 Assessment Week 

Tues 6th Feb Reception Medical Screening  

Wed 7th Feb  Y1 and Y2 outing to Westcliff Synagogue 

Thurs 8th Feb Pancake Flip - information to follow 
Children break up for Spring Half-Term 

Mon 19th Feb Children return to school 

Wed 21st Feb Photographer in school taking class photos  

Wed 21st Feb Parent Consultation Afternoon (3.30 - 5.00 pm)  

Thurs 22nd Feb Parent Consultation Evening (3.30 - 6.30 pm) 

Mon 26th Feb Science Workshop (Y2) at Wickford Church of England Infant School (9.30 - 11.45 am) 

Wed 28th Feb Year 4 Outing to Hadleigh Country Park Roundhouse 

Thurs 1st Mar World Book Day 

Mon 5th Mar Literacy Workshop at Wickford Church of England Infant School (9.30 - 11.45 am) 

Wed 7th Mar Year 3 Outing to Hadleigh  Country Park Roundhouse 

    Follow us on twitter  @heartstrust  and help us on our 1,000 followers mission     


